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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Children across the school have been focusing on writing in literacy lessons , and it has been wonderful to walk around this week and 
see the fantastic standards across the school. For the older children we have applications underway for our student leader roles. Not 
only does this allow us to provide younger children in the school with wonderful role models, but also helps children to develop their 
own self confidence and leadership skills. We are really excited to get this up and running.  
 

You will remember from our Welcome Meetings that we will begin our ‘Catch-Up’ clubs next week. A big thank you to all of our staff 
who run these high-quality clubs every week. Please ensure your child attends every week and that you collect them on time each day. 
Other clubs are currently being organised, and letters will go out about these before half term.  
 

Thank you so much to all of our parents and carers for using Studybugs. Just a reminder that if you report your child off with a cough 
OR temperature OR loss of smell or taste then we have to insist they remain off school until they have had a negative PCR test. Please 
do not be offended if we ask, this is purely to keep us all as safe as possible. Thank you for your support with this.  
 

Your child has brought home a flu vaccination letter this week. Please ask if you have any questions about this and ensure you return it 
to us as soon as possible. Please note that the flu spray is given by NHS professionals who come in for the day and not school staff.   
 

This week we are very sad to say good bye to Teo who works in our main office. Teo has been with us for several years, having started 
as an apprentice at the tender age of 16! He is a valued member of the office staff and will be hugely missed by us all. We wish him all 
the best for the future.  
 

A huge thank you to all of our families for your generosity for Jeans for Genes. We raised an impressive £510.40 for a very worthy 
cause. Thank you to all those who donated.  
 

We wish you all a wonderful weekend.  
Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield  

 4A—99% attendance 

BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

Speech and Language—Extra Support 

This year, our school is buying in extra speech and language therapy from East London NHS Foundation Trust. The speech and language 
therapist will be in one day a week working in classrooms and with teachers and teaching assistants. 

 All children may work with her at times. School may ask her to observe your child so that she can provide school-based recommenda-
tions. If you would not like for this to happen, please let the school staff know. 

If you have concerns about your child’s speech, language or communication, please speak with school staff in the first instance. If there 
is a need to work one-to-one with your child or to carry out further assessment, you will receive a letter to request your permission.  

The therapist would then make contact with you either before or after assessment. 



AM—Alamin                            PM—Sarah 

RDR—Eismon                           RM—Tereza           

RMC—Roman                           RC—Marcel                   

1K—Umar                                 1I—Mihran                 

1L—Lynne                                 1SN—Ionela          

2W—Aaron                               2S—Ruwaida      

2R—Muizz                                 2M—Sophia               

3B—Ava                                     3G—Tahir                 

3H—Melvyn                              3L— Adam              

4C—Mihran                              4N—Muntaha              

4K—Ayaan                                4A—Chase         

5C—Mark                                 5B—Lucy         

5T—Peiqui                               5L—David               

6H—Angel                                6C— Jay Jay  

6U—Bety                                  6B—Janice                     

LST—Olayinka                             

Pupil of the Week 

Childcare Services— Breakfast Club and 6 O’clock Club 

We know how hard every parent works and understand that sometimes it 
may be complicated to drop off and pick up the children considering your 
working schedule. We are here to support you and would like to remind 

you all of the childcare services that we provide.  

Breakfast Club runs between 7:45AM—8:30AM Monday to Friday  at a 
charge of £0.80 per session. The children are provided with breakfast and 

various activities for a great start to the day. Please note that you can 
drop your child off without pre-booking or paying on the day; the bill is 

automatically sent at the end of the week via SchoolMoney. 

6 O’clock Club  runs between 3:30PM—6:00PM Monday to Friday at a 
charge of £10 per session. The children are provided with a snack and 
various fun activities as well as help with their homework. Please note 

this is an invite only club  therefore, before attending, a contract needs to 
collected and signed  from the main office. Bookings need to be made the 
Friday  prior to the week you wish your child to attend, via SchoolMoney. 

Please feel free to contact the school office via StudyBugs if you require 

Thalia 6C  

For always being a great friend and 
always helping people in class and 

playground. 

 

 

 

Kindness Cup Winners 

TT Rockstars 

This week, we are re-launching our maths tournament to help children 
become more fluent in their times tables using ‘TT Rockstars’. As part of  
initiative, the ‘Curwen’s TT league’ will bring all the classes together to 

learn their times tables in a fun and competitive environment. Eve-
ry week, each class will compete with a different class across the school 
and the winners will be rewarded with a star. Eventually, every class will 

face each other and the class with the most stars will win the league.  

So that you don’t feel left out, we will inform you of the latest fixtures on 
our weekly newsletters. Please encourage your child/children to practise 
so that their class have the best possible chance of winning. Good luck!    

Warmer  Clothing  

As the weather is now getting colder, can you please en-
sure that your child has an appropriate warm coat and 

clothing when they come to school.   


